August 28, 2019

Dear Village of Allouez Resident,

Historically progressive

Brush Pick-Up Update

Enforcement of our brush collection process requires cooperation from our residents. The Village of Allouez
practices a recycling technique that creates woodchips from the collected brush.

“Brush” is defined by the village as: Trimmings from shrubs, trees, and stalks from garden plants (Rosebush,
Corn Stalks, and Bamboo). Brush piles must be free of loose leaves, grass, and yard waste; it cannot include tree

roots or root balls.

To ensure that your brush is collected during Brush Pick-Up Week follow these guidelines:
e Make certain brush is free of yard waste, loose leaves, and root balls.
e Place brush parallel to the curb and out of the street.
e Keep brush piles within the required parameters (piles no larger than 8ft. long X 6ft. deep).
e Place brush 4ft. away from any structure (mailbox, trees, cars, utility poles, etc.).
e Set brush out for collection by 6:00 a.m. on your garbage day or the night before.
e The village will NOT collect brush from contractor’s work.

NOTE: Storm Damaged Brush may be eligible for a special collection as determined by the Director of Public Works.
(Placement of storm damaged brush to follow brush pickup guidelines)
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Front Loader
Dimensions

Brush Piles MUST fit into the front loader
bucket; they cannot exceed 8ft. in length.

When preparing for brush collection, make
certain that your brush piles will fit into the
front loader bucket. The front loader is used
as the primary tool during brush collection.

2019 Fall Clean-Up

Weather permitting, Fall Clean-Up is scheduled from October 14" - November 14" Fall Clean-Up is the
collection of leaves and yard waste. If you prefer to bring your leaves and yard waste to the LeBrun Yard Waste
Site, it will be open 24/7 during Fall Clean-Up.

“Yard Waste” is defined by the village as: All materials originating in the yard and garden which are capable of
natural decomposition, including leaves and other vegetation. Yard waste cannot include brush, stumps, plant
stalks, tree roots, or root balls.

Yard Waste piles that include green grass and/or brush will not be collected. The last day to place yard waste
out for Fall Clean-Up is Sunday, November 10™, weather permitting.

LeBrun Yard Waste Site | Thank You
The Yard Waste Site is available for Allouez residents to drop off
grass clipping, leaves, brush, and yard waste. | Village of AIIouez'

Yard Waste Site will be open 24/7 during Fall Clean-Up

(weather permitting, Oct. 14 — Nov. 14). 1900 Libal Street

Hours: Green Bay, WI 54301-2453
04/01/19 — 09/28/19: | 920-448-2800

Mon & Wed: 7:00 a.m. — Noon 3

Tue & Thurs: 5:00 p.m. —8:30 p.m. | villageofallouez.com

Fri: CLOSED |

Sat: 8:00 a.m. —3:00 p.m.

09/30/19 — 11/02/19:

Mon, Wed, & Sat: 9:00 a.m. —5:00 p.m.
11/09/19 —12/07/19:

Sat: 10:00 a.m. —2:00 p.m.
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